#### **TOWN OF AVON, COLORADO**

# REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2006

# AVON MUNICIPAL BUILDING, 400 BENCHMARK ROAD

LIQUOR LICENSING AUTHORITY AGENDA MEETING BEGINS AT 5:20 PM

#### 1. CALL TO ORDER / ROLL CALL

## 2. RENEWAL LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS

a. Applicant:

Avon Properties Leasing, LLC d/b/a/ Village Warehouse Wines

Address:

101 Fawcett Road

Manager:

Pete Cuccia

Owner:

James Valerio

Type:

Retail Liquor Store License

b. Applicant:

Vail Valley Mexican Foods, LLC d/b/a Agave

Address:

1060 W. Beaver Creek Blvd

Manager:

Richard Wheelock

Type:

hotel/restaurant liquor license

#### 3. OTHER BUSINESS

#### 4. CONSENT AGENDA

a. Minutes from November 14, 2006

#### 5. ADJOURNMENT

### Memo

To: Avon Local Liquor Licensing Authority

Thru: Larry Brooks, Town Manager

Jacquie Halburnt, Asst. Town Manager

From: Patty McKenny, Town Clerk

Date: November 22, 2006

Re: Liquor Licensing Applications for Renewal

### Summary:

The following establishments have submitted an application for renewal of the liquor licenses:

a. Applicant:

Avon Properties Leasing, LLC d/b/a/ Village Warehouse Wines

Address:

101 Fawcett Road

Manager:

Pete Cuccia James Valerio

Owner: Type:

Retail Liquor Store License

b. Applicant:

Vail Valley Mexican Foods, LLC d/b/a Agave

Address:

1060 W. Beaver Creek Blvd

Manager:

Richard Wheelock

Type:

Hotel/Restaurant Liquor License

### **Background & Discussion:**

Liquor licensed establishments renew the liquor licenses on an annual basis, submitting application materials first to the Local Licensing Authority. Once approved at this level, renewal applications are forwarded to the State of Colorado for review and issuance of the state license as well.

#### Discussion:

The Town Clerk, Town Attorney, and Avon Police Department have reviewed the applications submitted. It is noted that all application materials are in order. A report from the Police Department is attached for each license; this report addresses a background investigation on the applicant, an update on whether or not there have been any incidents reported at this location and any smoking related violations. The applicants have been asked to attend this meeting. Overall, there do not seem to be any problems with the newly adopted smoking ban legislation. The questionnaire was completed by the applicants and is attached as well.

**Financial Implications**: There are local liquor licensing fees associated with renewal applications that have been submitted to the Town.

### **Town Manager Comments:**

#### Attachments:

- ✓ State of Colorado Renewal Applications
- ✓ Memos from Avon Police Department
- ✓ No Smoking Ordinance Compliance Self-Assessment Forms